
 September/October 2015

Principal’s Monthly Message 

Welcome scholars, families, and community members to the 2018-2019 school year! We hope everyone had a restful and 
exciting summer. At Bolivar Road Elementary we were busy preparing for this school year. Teachers worked diligently on 
curriculum projects, as well as getting their classrooms ready for our scholars’ arrival. We are very excited to announce 
that Read To ThemⓇ named us School of the Year for our work around our One School, One BookⓇ program last school 
year. We will be introducing and giving out all the materials for this year’s OSOB on September 21.  

We look forward to seeing you at our Open House on Thursday, September 27 from 6-7:30 p.m. As always, your support 
of your child’s educational program is an important factor in his or her success in school. Please contact your child’s 
teacher early if you have any questions or concerns, or wish to pass along information. Establishing strong communication 
between home and school is an important goal for all of us. Together, we will have a productive, positive year.   

Throughout the year, we have several exciting events planned for you and your child. This monthly newsletter will go 
home at the beginning of each month. Dates for events happening in our school for each month will always be on the back 
of the newsletter. We will also remind you of these events by sending information home in the home/school 
communication folders or scholars’ assignment notebooks. Please check those folders daily.  

Please contact me if you ever have any questions or concerns.  

Ms. Burgess 

Bolivar Road School 
“The Address for Success” 

September 2018

Six-Day Schedule
Bolivar has a 6-day rotating schedule. Each day during the 6-day cycle your child will 
attend a 40-minute special area class: music, library, physical education, or art. Please 
reference the calendar (on the back of this newsletter) for our 6-day schedule.

Visitors 
 If you are volunteering in the building, 
have a scheduled meeting or visitation with 
teachers, or are picking up your child, 
please report to the office to sign in when 
you arrive, take a visitor badge, and sign 
out when you leave. 
 We continue to use a security system. 
Please make sure to bring a photo ID when 
you arrive. Thank you!

We Know… 
We Do… 

We Feel… 
We Are… 

The Bolivar 
B.E.A.R.S. 

(Bolivar’s Character Education)
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Book Fair 
Begins 6-7:30 p.m. Open 

House & Family 
Book Fair

6 p.m. PTA 
Meeting in 

Library

Book Fair Ends
11:15 a.m. Dismissal

Come Join the PTA 
We don’t make the school run; we help make it fun! 

What we support: 
 Field Trips 
 Family Fun Nights 
 PARP & STEM Nights 
 Staff Appreciation 
 Transportation Appreciation 
 Clothes for the school nurse 
 Snacks for the classrooms 
 And much, much more! 

How you can help: 
Silent Fundraisers                              (BoxTops, Amazon Smile, Tops) 
Make or buy food 
Stuff envelopes 
(Wo)Man a table 
Help take pictures 
Arrange yearbook pages 
Volunteer as little as one hour! 

We’d love to have you involved!  Just e-mail us at BolivarPTA@gmail.com or join online at 
https://bolivarroad.memberhub.store/. 

Sign up today and come join us for our first meeting, Thursday, September 10 at 6 pm. 
Our Yankee Candle fundraiser will start on September 21! 

Dads Take 
Your Child To 
School Day

OSOB Unveiling-
Books are sent home

Yankee Candle 
Fundraiser Begins
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